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54.5 MPG STANDARD PROTECTS CONSUMERS’ POCKETBOOKS
Obama Administration Makes Commitment to Save Consumers and Economy
Hundpreds of Billions of Dollars

Washington, D.C. - Today the Obama Administration released the Federal Notice of
Proposed Rulemaking to implement a 54.5 miles per gallon by 2025 standard for passenger
vehicles. This notice solidifies an agreement between federal and state agencies to implement a
standard that combines both the EPA’s greenhouse gas emissions standard and NHTSA'’s fuel
economy standard for cars, SUVs, and light trucks.

The Obama Administration seized the opportunity to dramatically influence U.S. oil
consumption and its effect on the average American by setting higher fuel economy standards for
cars and trucks.

“The new standards could not be coming at a better time for consumers. This year,
consumers are on track to spend a record $2,900 on gasoline per household. The average
American family simply cannot afford to keep throwing good money after bad fueling up gas-
guzzlers,” said Dr. Mark Cooper, CFA’s Director of Research.

“Once fully implemented, the new 54.5 MPG standard will save households $6,000 per car
over the vehicle’s lifetime, while spurring automotive innovation that will create better choices for
consumers. Americans love their cars, and they’ll love them even more when they go farther on a
tank of gas,” Cooper added.

“Our analysis shows that the higher standards for 2025 will save consumers money,
increase auto sales and auto industry employment, enhance national security by dramatically
lowering oil imports and reducing pollution, the announcement today marks the Obama
administrations commitment to achieving these goals,” said Jack Gillis, CFA’s Director of Public
Affairs and author of The Car Book.

CFA fact sheet on how California Clean Cars Program Benefits Consumers & Helps Achieve a
National Goal of 54.5 MPG by 2025 is available at
http://www.consumerfed.org/pdfs/NPRM LAAuto TwoPagerFactSheet 11-11.pdf

To view NHTSA and EPA’s Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and for more information, visit
http://www.epa.gov/otag/climate /regulations.htm or http://www.nhtsa.gov/fuel-economy.

The Consumer Federation of America is an association of nearly 300 nonprofit consumer organizations that was
established in 1968 to advance the consumer interest through research, advocacy, and education.
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